
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: LD/ED/cc/Sea Life Centre cancellation 

 

27th April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is with regret we are informing you that we have had to take the decision to cancel the Art 

GCSE Sealife Centre trip owing to the current situation regarding Coronavirus. 

We have sought a refund for you which has been credited back to the account that you paid 

from via your Wisepay account. 

We would like to reassure you that this will not put your child at any disadvantage regarding 

their GCSE Art course. 

If you have any queries, please contact the school postbox at 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

Art GCSE 

Sea Life Centre, Birmingham 

Monday 4th May 2020 

 


